
  
 

 
 

May 25, 2020 

 

To our valued customers, 

With the Ontario government announcing that many businesses can slowly start 
opening their doors, we at Yantzi’s Feed & Seed will be doing the same. As a team, we 
have been doing everything we can to ensure that the health and safety of our staff and 
customers is priority as we prepare to re-open our doors. With that being said, to ensure 
the health and safety of everyone involved, we ask a few things of our customers:  

• If you have any symptoms of COVID-19, under NO circumstances may you enter 
the store, but we can offer no-touch curbside pickup; 
 

• Maximum number of people allowed in the store at one time is 3; 
 

• Debit or credit payment is preferred, Cash on essential basis only; 
 

• Practice social distancing by following the floor markings for movement around 
the store; 
 

• Curbside pickup is still the preferred method of sales.  

 

Yantzi’s Feed & Seed wants to continue to provide the service that our customers have 
come accustomed to. In order to do so, it is important that these guidelines be followed 
so we can maintain the health and safety for all staff and visitors. 

 

Sincerely, 
Management Team 
 

Yantzi’s Feed & Seed 
A Division of Trouw Nutrition Canada Inc. 
65 Woodstock St N. 
Tavistock, ON N0B 2R0 
519-655-2033 


